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Comment on BOS Meeting Feb 11, 2014 
1 message 

John Eber Thomson <docto~et@aol.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Secretary to the Board: 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.l s> 

Sun, Feb 9, 2014 at 9:33 PM 

The following message was sent to all members of the Board of Supervisors on February 9, 2014: 

Dear Supervisor, 

Bass Lake Action Committee wishes to comment upon Item 6 on the Consent Agenda of the Board of 
Supervisors meeting that will be held on February 11, 2014. 

Bass Lake Action Committee is a nonprofit corporation whose mission is to provide a 'vQice for the community of 
Bass Lake in dealing with the County of El Dorado and other governmental and community agencies; to ensure 
that the concerns of the community of Bass Lake regarding actions proposed by the County of El Dorado and 
other governmental and community agencies are addressed and that the proposed actions meet the community's 
needs; and to to keep the community of Bass Lake informed about community issues and related public 
meetings with respect to actions by the County of El Dorado and other governmental and community 
agencies. Supervisor 

We are aware of Item 6 on the consent agenda for the February 11 meeting of the Board of Supervisors, which 
would authorize the county to enter into negotiations with the El Dorado Irrigation District, the owner of parcel 
115-400-12-100 at 3240 Bass Lake Road, for the purchase of 151.70 acres; and appoint Russ Fackrell as the 
real estate negotiator on behalf of the County for the negotiation. 

Please be advised that the Board of Directors of the Bass Lake Action Committee wholly supports the approval of 
Item 6, which would authorize the county to enter into negotiations with the El Dorado Irrigation District, the 
owner of parcel 115-400-12-100 at 3240 Bass Lake Road, for the purchase of 151.70 acres; and appoint Russ 
Fackrell as the real estate negotiator on behalf of the County for the negotiation. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

John E. Thomson, PhD, President 

Bass Lake Action Committee 

530-677-3039 
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